M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Karen Byrd, Chairperson

Board Members
FROM:
Karen Evans, Board Secretary
DATE:
November 22, 2019
RE:

Superintendent Search 19-20 
The board held a Special Meeting regarding the Superintendent Search on November 19, 2019.  The board discussed and agreed to  the Superintendent Search Timeline, Superintendent Search advertisement, a date of December 20, 2019 to finalize the Search Committee members, and include 5 to 7 applicants finalist for the Superintendent position.  See timeline and advertisement attached.  
I recommend the board approve the Superintendent Search process decisions, as presented. 

